
From: Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant)
Sent: Monday, January 12, 2009 8:06 PM
To: Paananen, Ron; Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant); 'Tracie Sunday'; Powers, Bob; Brown, Lloyd; 

'Posthuma, Ron'; 'OClaire, Christina'; 'Poor.G@portseattle.org'; 'Merritt.M@portseattle.org'; 
'Beckett.K@portseattle.org'; Ziegler, Jennifer; 'Laura.Lockard@GOV.WA.GOV'

Cc: Lenz, KaDeena (Consultant); Claus, Emily (Consultant)
Subject: Central waterfront boards and folios
Attachments: Final_BoredTunnel_folio_Jan09.pdf; Final_Central_boards_web_Jan09.pdf; MediaImages.pdf
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Attached are the final boards (already printed) and final folio (being printed tonight).
  
We also put together a CD of images for the media that include the boards, a high resolution version of a bored 
tunnel cross section and a waterfront visual, and a few examples of other bored tunnels around the world. I've 
compiled those into one PDF that is also attached. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Thank you for all of your help today - see you tomorrow morning. 
  
-Kristy 
  
Kristy Van Ness (Laing) 
Communications Manager 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
206.382.6361  
cell: 206.300.4312  
New email address: VanNesK@wsdot.wa.gov  


